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Notice of Public Hearing 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Wilton Zoning Board of Adjustment will meet 
on Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. in the cafeteria of the Wilton-
Lyndeborough Cooperative High School to hold public hearings on the following 
applications. The applications for these cases, and any other documents submitted with 
them, are available for inspection in the Wilton Town Offices. 

• Quinn Properties, LLC has applied for a variance to section 8.2.6 of the Wilton 
Zoning Ordinance to allow the construction of an asphalt batch plant amd silo on Lot 
B–10, 50 Quinn Drive, which would be 68 and 72 feet in height respectively, where 
the ordinance limits structures to a maximum height of 45 feet.  
 
This is a continuation of the hearing held on Wednesday, October 27, and is solely for 
the purpose of receiving testimony about observations from the sight-line test for the 
case. The Zoning Board deliberations and decision meeting will follow the hearing. 
(Case #7/9/19–1, continued from October 23) 

• Al Lindquist has applied for a special exception under section 11.4(a) of the Wilton 
Zoning Ordinance to allow the construction of a driveway which would cross a 
wetland area, as part of a proposed lot line adjustment between Lots B–26–3 and B–
26–1, 38 Wilton Center Road. (Case #11/12/19–1) 

 
 Sincerely, 

  
 Neil Faiman, Chairperson 
 Wilton ZBA 
 October 31, 2019 


